
 

SANTA ANA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Notice of Public Hearing 
In accordance with Education Code 52062, a governing 

board of a school district shall hold a public hearing to 

solicit the recommendations and comments of members 

of the public regarding the local control and 

accountability plan or annual update to the local control 

and accountability plan. The Board of Education hereby 

gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

Topic of Hearing 
 

LEARNING CONTINUITY AND ATTENDANCE PLAN 
 

Hearing Date:  Tuesday, September 8, 2020 

Time:    6:00 pm 

Location:   Santa Ana Unified School District 
      Board Room 

      1601 E. Chestnut Avenue  
      Santa Ana, CA 92701


